
 

 

Felicitation of Meritorious Students who secured First Division  

in Higher Secondary Final Examination, 2024 

 

On 20th May, 2024, a felicitation programme was held by Dudhnoi College to felicitate the 

students who secured first division in higher secondary final examination in 2024. Dr. Lalit Ch. 

Rabha, Principal of Dudhnoi College, Mr. Kshirod Ch. Khakhalary, retired Vice-Principal of 

Dudhnoi College, Dr. Prasanta Sarmah, Students’ Welfare Director of Cotton University, 

Guwahati, Dr. Dipali Deka, Academic-in-charge of Dudhnoi College, Mr. Diganta Rabha, 

president of Dudhnoi College Alumni Association and Mr. Pranay Kalita, Secretary of Dudhnoi 

College Alumni Association were present in the programme along with faculty members and 

students.  Total 52 students were facilitated in the programme.  



 

 


